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Safe Maternity Ultrasound Services 
in the West Midlands  

 
 

This meeting intends to summarise the current pressures on maternity ultrasound services, and 
provide a forum to consider the priorities and address the challenges in the West Midlands.  
It is intended for all concerned in maternity services, including commissioners, LIG leads,  
public health specialists and clinicians providing maternity care and ultrasound services. 

 
 

From  13:00  Lunch  
 
13:30  Welcome and Introduction 

    Jason Gardosi – Perinatal Institute  
 
 13:45  Workforce and training needs – recent developments 
    Jo McHugo – Birmingham Women’s Hospital 
 
 14:00   Ultrasound service models for first, second and third trimester 
    Ann Tonks – Perinatal Institute 
 
 14:15  First trimester: remit for combined screening for Down’s syndrome   
    Rowena Clayton – GO  & Sharon Hodgkiss, Perinatal Institute  
 
 14:30  Second trimester: remit for outflow tract assessment 
    Mike Wyldes – Heart of England NHS Trust 
 
 14:45  Third trimester: remit for fetal growth assessment in high risk pregnancy  
    Mandy Williams – Perinatal Institute 
 
 15:00  Coffee / Tea 
 
 15:15  General discussion and way forward 
 
 16:15  Close 
 
 
 
 

Attendance is free but registration is required.  
If you would like to attend, please send name, position / institution and contact details to  

Amanda Harrison – Perinatal Institute: amanda.harrison@pi.nhs.uk 
 


